
 
 

Provider Bulletin  
Aspirus Health Plan has partnered with UCare, based out of Minnesota, as the administrator  

for our Medicare Advantage Plan.                                                                                                                                                                             
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                                     News and Information 

Nov. 14, 2022 

Billing Requirements for Home Health Care Providers 

 

Providers must bill all Home Health Care services to Aspirus Health Plan in accordance with Centers for 

Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) guidelines, including required data elements. Aspirus Health Plan will 

begin denying Home Health Care (Bill Type 32x and 34x) claims with dates of service Jan. 1, 2023, or later that 

are not submitted according to CMS billing requirements.   

Please refer to the CMS Claims Processing Manual for additional detail on required elements.   

 

 

https://www.cms.gov/regulations-and-guidance/guidance/manuals/downloads/clm104c10.pdf

